Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:27 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: Resolution 20-6054

From: Jack Anderson <jandersonkw@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:28 PM

To: tjohnston@keywestcity.com; Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman
<skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Mary Lou Hoover <mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez
<clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Gregory Davila
<gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Resolution 20-6054

Dear Mayor Johnston and Commissioners:

Having just read Les Jackson’s email to the Commission re: Resolution 20-6054, | am compelled to offer a

counterpoint. My sister-in-law (an actual infectious disease DOCTOR) continues to follow the science and promotes the
continued use of facial coverings to mitigate COVID-19 spread. Since the article Les Jackson references is written by the
American Institute for Economic Research, one must question its motivation before considering its “findings” (even flat-
earthers can cherry-pick studies to support their fantasies).

Moreover, the contention that there is no significant difference in COVID spread among cities in Florida that mandate
masks and those that don’t is patently false; one only need look at statistics in Key West compared to numbers in other
cities.

Finally, wearing a mask in no more onerous than wearing pants; it is illegal to walk down Duval street with one’s genitals
hanging out, and genitalia doesn’t even spread disease (at least not through the air...). The notion — promulgated by
some — that masks cause skin irritation and bacterial infection leads one to wonder if those folks ought to perhaps WASH
the masks once in while (though trying not to obsess too much over genitalia, it isn’t very hard to imagine the
“challenges” one might face for not washing one’s under garments frequently enough, either).

Please continue to tune out the silly noise, and vote YES on the resolution.

Sincerely,

Jack Anderson

1109 Varela Street

(917) 847-6005



